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Contribution of the 

Golf Industry to the

Arizona Economy
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 The University of Arizona Agricultural and Resource

Economics Department in collaboration with Cactus &

Pine GCSA will provide an estimate of the contribution of the

golf industry to the state economy in terms of economic

activity and jobs.

 The project will conduct an online survey of all golf facilities in

Arizona.

The survey is divided into 3 sections, to be answered by

the General Manager, the Lead Superintendent, and

the Lead Golf Professional at each facility.

 Survey topics include all golf facility operations:

clubhouse, pro shop, agronomy and maintenance;

environmental and water management strategies;

charitable giving, tournaments, and activities

Survey rollout will be in the next few

weeks. Be expecting an electronic

communication and/or hard copy letter

with instructions

Your participation is needed and will be

greatly appreciated to assist in providing

an accurate estimate of the economic

contribution of the golf industry in

Arizona
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